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May 28th, 2021 

Hello Maple Point Families! 

We are quickly approaching the finish line and there is still much to accomplish.  Here is an update on 

end of year events.  All live stream events will be posted on our website the following day after the 

premier has occurred. 

8th grade Honor Roll presentation 

Eighth grade students who achieve Honor Roll status for the first three marking periods are honored 

through a virtual presentation and a gift on move up day.  This live stream will occur on June 3rd at 

7:00 pm. 

Spring Concerts 

The release date for our grades 6 to 8 concerts will take place on June 4th at 7:00 pm.  All grade 5 

performances will be emailed directly to families from their teachers. 

National Junior Honor Society 

The National Junior Honor Society advisors are preparing our ceremony for current 7th and 8th grade 

students.  The live stream of the event will take place on June 9th at 7:00 pm. 

5th and 6th Grade Covid Caberet 

Our staff and students are working on the completion of our second virtual musical, this one for our 5th 

and 6th grade students.  The amount of time and effort spent to put this together is extraordinary.  The 

live stream release date is June 10th at 7:00 pm. 

8th Grade Move Up Day 

Move up day will occur on June 11th.  Due to the Covid Pandemic, we will be having a live ceremony 

for our 8th grade students, but it will not be open to parents or family.   We will be video recording the 

event and having our Red Carpet Special that we had last year.  The premiere of the Red Carpet Special 

will occur June 14th at 7:00 pm. 

VIRTUAL STUDENT INFORMATION FOR MOVE UP DAY 

The live event will take place starting at 10:38, which is the beginning of period 4.  We are inviting our 

virtual students to join us for the event.  This is optional for our virtual students.   If your child is going 

to attend, please email Pam Doheny at pdoheny@neshaminy.org by June 7th.  If your child is attending, 

we ask that you have your child to Maple Point by 10:20 am.  Following the live event, we will have 

students outside (Weather Permitting) for their catered lunch with Chick Fil – A.  Students can be picked 
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up after the ceremony or stay for lunch and afternoon games and activities.  We ask that virtual students 

are picked up by 2:00 pm, before regular dismissal occurs. 

June 14th, 15th, and 16th – Last three days of school 

These three days are traditionally half days and that will continue this year. During these days in the 

past, we would have Final Exams.  This year, we will not have final exams.    Below is the daily 

schedule for each day. 

 

Grab and go lunches will be available for students as they leave on these half days. 

We look forward to a great ending to this school year.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Andy Sokol 

 

 


